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Flatiron Named Apparent Low Bidder on San Bernardino County Rail Project 

 
Broomfield, Colorado (February 20, 2019) – Flatiron Construction Corp., one of the largest 
infrastructure contractors in North America, has been named apparent low bidder on the 
Redlands Passenger Rail project in San Bernardino County, California. The nine-mile new rail 
construction, valued at more than $154M, is a progressive regional transportation project that 
will extend passenger rail service for nine miles from downtown San Bernardino to near the 
campus of the University of Redlands. 
 
Construction is anticipated to begin in the spring of 2019 and continue through late 2021. Active 
freight rail service on existing track will be maintained during construction and materials will be 
recycled as much as possible. Learn more at Redlands Passenger Rail Project. 
  
About Flatiron Construction Corp.  
Flatiron develops innovative solutions to build transportation and infrastructure projects across 
the U.S. and Canada, including roads, bridges, highways, rail transit, airports, dams, and water 
treatment and storage facilities for both public and private clients. Flatiron delivers projects 
through a variety of alternative delivery methods, including design-build, construction 
manager/general contractor, and public-private partnerships in addition to bid-build.  
 
Learn how Flatiron is building tomorrow’s infrastructure today at www.flatironcorp.com/projects.  
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